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Dear Ladies of the Woman’s Club of Winter Park, Inc.

The month of December was a musical month with the Young at Heart, followed by
our Holiday Luncheon and the Belles and Bows quartet. Both events added so much
to enhancing our Christmas spirit. We express our appreciation to Kathy Dunn and
her committee for such a wonderful event. And Jean Koivu’s table decorations were
truly works of art and works of love.

The Scholarship Reception was a perfect evening under the leadership of Barbara
Hughes and her committee. It was wonderful to meet many of the scholars that the committee selected:
such impressive young people. And it was fun to hear of their college experiences and the paths they hope
to follow.

Matthew Kelly, one of the spiritual writers that I like, mentioned in his book Decision Point that “it is
through service and sacrifice that we are often led to the beautiful plan God has for our lives.” Service
through charitable giving projects is one of our club’s purposes and many projects were completed during
the month of December. Toys and clothing for nine children and gift cards for their mothers living in
homes through the Winter Park Housing Authority, stuffed stockings for the Salvation Army, non-
perishable food items for the Meadows Food Pantry, gift cards and towels for Family Promise, and time
spent with Seniors at the Winter Park Community Center were provided by so many generous members of
the Woman’s Club. What a beautiful way to provide service for so many people!

As we welcome in the New Year, we look forward to our 104t year as a Woman'’s Club. Our celebration is
scheduled for Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 6PM. Deadline for reservations is January 11th. The
invitation is included in this issue. We are so fortunate to have Chevalier Lovett and the Jones High School
Master Choir provide the entertainment for this program. Education is the theme for this year’s Founder’s
Day. The students in the Jones High School Choir are responsible for providing their own funds for their
many performances and competitions. This is often a hardship for them. They often need assistance for
transportation, food and uniforms. We would like to present a check from the Woman'’s club to the Jones
High School Foundation via Andrea Green, the choir director, at the Founder’s Day evening. If you could
assist with this, it would be greatly appreciated by so many. You can bring or send your check payable to
the Woman'’s Club of Winter Park, Inc. and designate it to be used for the Jones High School Foundation.
Thank you so much for all the many things that you do.

[ wish all of you a very healthy and happy New Year!

Sy Allere



January Programs

Thursday, January 3, 2019 2PM: Healthy Eating Tips for the New Year &

Cooking Demonstration

Chef Jerry Craft has spent his career teaching in one way or another. Beginning as a
Theatre Professor for Florida State University and then for Florida High Schools, he has been
teaching in the culinary world since 2010. Submitting to his passion for food, Jerry attended
Le Cordon Bleu in Orlando. He has worked for such companies as Walt Disney World and
Starbucks, honing his hospitality skills. Chef Jerry opened his own Personal Chef business in
2010, serving local celebrities, large corporations and the local community at large. Chef
Craft will be sharing tips about healthy eating as well as demonstrating how to make
brownies from black beans, which we will get to enjoy.

Thursday, January 10th, 2019, 2PM: Enhancing Identity Theft Awareness

& Protecting Personal Information

Theresa Adlam is a Victim Services Program Specialist in the Florida Office of the
Attorney General. Ms. Adlam will be sharing valuable information on Identity theft,
personal identification information, top ID theft and fraud complaints in FL for 2017, how
to protect yourself from ID Theft and principles to safe guard personal Information.

Ms. Adlam began her career in the field of criminal justice serving as a County Probation
Officer soon after completing her BA in Criminology and Criminal Justice with a minor
degree in Psychology from Florida State University in 1995. Over the last decade, she has
appeared on local television programs, as well as the ABC News Show “20/20.” She has
also enjoyed the opportunity to train and speak throughout the country on the topic of
identity theft for the Department of Justice, Office for Victims of Crime, Training and Technical Assistance Center.

Thursday, January 17t, 2019, 6PM: Founder’s Day Reception & Dinner

Join us in celebrating the 104th Founder's Day of the Woman's Club of Winter Park.
Entertainment for the night will be by Chevalier Lovett and the Jones High
School Master Choir. Dinner and Drinks, $35/pp. Please use the reservation form
at the end of this newsletter to reserve your seat. We are collecting donations for
the Jones High School Foundation. Please mail or bring in your donations at your
convenience.

Thursday, January 24t, 2019, 2PM: Meet the Administrator of the Winter Park
Memorial Hospital:

As the Administrator of the WPMH, Jennifer Wandersleben has led the construction
of the new Nicholson Pavilion that will bring greater capacity and new services to the
community. She has also worked with the leaders of the Winter Park Health
Foundation on the Center for Health and Wellbeing. Ms. Wandersleben will share
some information about the changes happening at Florida Hospital. She has a BA and
an MBA. She and her husband have four wonderful children.

Thursday, January 31st, 2019, 2PM: The Reality of Human Traficking

Judge Wilfredo Martinez has worked for years in Orange County as a judge in the

Domestic Violence Division. He has been very active in organizations that work to understand
and fight the problem of human trafficking such as: Florida Abolitionist, where he serves as
Vice Chair of the Board of Directors, and many other organizations as well. He has a keen
understanding of the rampant problem that so many of us are unaware of and will help us
understand the serious ramifications of Human Trafficking.




Announcements & Events

The Woman'’s Club Scholarship Applications are due on March 1, 2019.

The applications may be downloaded from our website: www.womansclubofwinterpark.com
or by contacting Aycha at 407 644-2237.
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Artisan Showcase

The Woman’s Club is holding an Artisan’s Showcase in place of our Woman’s Show on
Saturday, February 23, 2019. We already have some great crafters signed up and have
room for more. If you, family or friends are creative, we have a spot for you!

Table rentals (6’ long rectangular tables) are $50 or $30 if you are a Woman's Club
member, and may be split with a friend if you wish.

This will be a juried show to ensure that crafts and work are handmade and also that we
don’t have repetitive items in the show. If you are a crafter of handmade items or artwork
we invite you to email 4-5 photos of your work to ArtisanShowcaseWP@gmail.com by
January 15t, 2019.

2019-2020 New Board Positions

The nominating committee consisting of Sandra Blossey, Carol Nawrocki, Bette Blanchfield, Kathy Dunn and Sue
Luongo will begin meeting to prepare the 2019-2020 slate of officers, to be presented at the March Business
Meeting. Positions available are:

- Vice President/President Elect
-Treasurer

-Assistant Treasurer
-Scholarship

-Grounds

-Charitable Giving
-Membership

Please notify a member of the nominating committee if you are interested in one of these positions. It's an
opportunity for you to become more involved in the Woman's Club and is extremely rewarding!



Messages From the Membership Committee

January Birthdays!
Arlene Bridges 1/23 Linda Dunlap 1/26
Sue Foreman 1/26 Vonnie Hogan 1/11
Jacqueline Johnson % Patricia Johnson 1/21
Cindy Price 1/1 Mabel Rasmussen 1/23

Joan Russell 1/1

Woman'’s Club of Winter Park Directory Photos & Information

Please find below the additional member photos as an insert to the Woman'’s Club Directory.
If there are any other corrections, or address changes to the directory, please let me know at
ctbushx2@earthlink.net or 407-628-1452. Many Thanks. Chris Bush

Castle, Linda Grafton, Sue Kunz, Margaret

A

Stallard, Tish Williams-Hall, Rosemary Womble, Janet

Please note the address change for:

Kerr, Elaine (7/19)
1620 Mayflower Ct., #B511
Winter Park, FL, 32792



The Woman’s Club Presents:
Founder’s Day

You are invited to celebrate the
104th Founder’s Day oj(
The Woman’s Club oj( Winter Park
At the corner ofl yman and Interlachen

Thursda A jpmumy 17,2018  6:00 - 830  pm
Entertainment @ Chevalier Lovett, Jones }ﬁgﬁ School Master Choir

Dinner ($35.00 pp)

RSVP @ Friday, January 11th to ﬂycﬁa Williams
Post Office Box 1433, Winter Park, 32789

Make checks fmyaﬁé to The Woman’s Club 0j[ Winter Park, Tnc.
‘J\fame

Guests

Seating ‘Request
Total Payment.




